
Teresa Neudecker Bio 

I have been a member of St. Michael's and All Angels since 2015.  From the first time I 
attended services here I was immediately at home - our SMAA community is so welcoming, 
vibrant, caring and such an example of lovingly responding in the Spirit to the call to be 
Christ's love in our world. 

I have been honored to serve our SMAA community on the Vestry and to have served and 
represented SMAA as a diocesan delegate. I am honored to be nominated to continue to 
serve as a Diocesan delegate. 

If elected, I look forward to representing the wonderful open spirit of St. Michael's at the 
diocesan level and working to strengthen our relationships with the parishes and 
communities of our diocese as we accomplish the work of the diocese. 

 


